
June 20, 2006 

 

 

 

New Thought Ministries of Oregon 

5319 SW Westgate Dr. Suite 117 

Portland, OR 97221 

 

 

 

Dear NTMO Board, 

 

 

This letter serves as documentation of my resignation from the NTMO Board. 

 

Spirit led me to be part of the leadership of NTMO and is now directing me to focus fully 

on the maturing growth developing from seeds planted long ago. I am tending to my 

family, community, and profession.  My role in family is key as mom, grandmother and 

spiritual leader, which is food for my soul. My experience and ability to create 

community awareness while developing heart filled ways to deeply connect is more 

sought after than ever before. The opportunity to write and  publish books through Wise 

Woman Press, that inform the consciousness of its readers, came from a  thought that 

manifested into form. I am also directed to continue my work as a Perceptual Trainer 

adding energetic biofeedback to enhance  health and well being . A direction many others 

have joined me in.  

 

All these fields are developed into nourishment for many. I am being asked to travel more 

than ever for my mastery and with my family.  

 

I realize that I can no longer provide the support for the NTMO community that, as a 

leader, I committed to give. There are many places where I am empowered to provide my 

gifts.  

 

I will miss all of you who give so much to the NTMO. Board. In addition to all of you, 

there are  many others who I deeply respect in the NTMO community and hope that on 

occasion we will connect in service.  

 

Know that my prayers are with you. My intention is for your success in all that you 

Vision. 

 

 

 

In Love, 

 

 

Sandra Scott Tabb 


